
  

 

As we enter into the summer months, this is a friendly reminder that the parish relies on your 

consistent Sunday donations to support the ongoing work of our church. Our expenses, which 

include salaries, insurance, electricity, gas, water, our diocesan tax, etc., are a part of our 

monthly operating costs. Additionally, maintenance of the parking lot and green areas, and 

church cleaning. 

 Your contribution is an important part of your commitment as a disciple of Christ. Christian 

giving is part of our commitment  to weekly church attendance, prayer and helping others, and 

it is done freely as a measure of your love for God.  

Your gifts of time, talent and treasure to the church are a response to your understanding that 

what you have is a gift that God has given to you, and that you are only giving a portion of 

them back in thanksgiving to Him. Your offering is a measure of your thankfulness.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

Wishing our parish family a blessed and safe summer season! 

 


